
From: Kayla Brown <kayla@fruitachamber.org> 
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 at 12:27 PM 
To: Joel Kincaid <joel@merge2media.com> 
Subject: Support Your Local Chamber of Commerce Day 

Hey Joel! 

 

Support Your Local Chamber of Commerce Day is observed on the third 

Wednesday of October each year. Our intention for this day is to share our story 

since most days the FACC focuses on our member businesses and communities.  

 

We would like to ask the Fruita City Council to show their support through a 

proclamation for Support Your Local Chamber of Commerce Day on October 20, 

2021.  

 

Here is some example wording I pulled from other Chambers.  
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